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On Monday, May 8th, Center Dale Farm hosted a farm tour for 
active duty military and veterans interested in agriculture.  Dave 
and Evelyn Hawthorne have about 80 head of black angus beef 
cattle in Rutland, NY, and enjoyed sharing their story of how 
they transitioned from military life to farm life. 
 
Materials from the Cornell Small Farms Program Northeast 
Beginning FarmerΩs Project were provided and attendees were 
encouraged to utilize the resources, scholarships, and 
workshops, etc. available to them. Educators from Cornell 
Cooperative Extension and representatives from Senator Patty RitchieΩs and NYS Assemblyman Ken 
BlankenbushΩs offices, as well as Peter Elmer from the Farm Service Agency and Brian Ashley from the Fort 
Drum Regional Liaison Organization, were there as resources for the veterans.   

 
Despite the snowy weather, 15 people attended the 
event and the day was filled with inspiring conversations, 
beautiful black cattle grazing on the hillside, and a warm 
local beef barbeque picnic. Check out the story on http://
www.wwnytv.com/story/35374072/soldiers-veterans-
get-taste-of-farm-life#.WRD6MzOP9Ok.facebook. 

 
For more information about transitioning veterans into 
agriculture, contact Alyssa Couse, Agricultural Outreach 
Educator, at 315-788-8450 or amc557@cornell.edu.   
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